
 

 

 

               

 
 

     PO Box 39 - Sisters, Or 97759 | ph: 541-549-6022 | www.ci.sisters.or.us 

August 31, 2022 

Steve Dennison 
Deschutes County Clerk 
PO Box 6005 
Bend, OR  97708-6005 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
I hereby certify the following names have submitted perfected petitions, signed by at least ten city 
residents and certified by your office, for election to the Sisters City Council: 
 

• Sarah McDougall 
 
 
 

• Michael Preedin 

 
• Susan G. Cobb 

 
• Gary Ross 

 
 
These names should appear on the November 8, 2022, General Election ballot for Precinct 30. 
Three positions are to be filled with the top two vote-receivers elected to four-year terms commencing 
January 2023, and the third top vote-receiver will be elected to a two-year term commencing January 
2023.  Please contact me at 541-323-5213 if you need further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerry Prosser 
City Recorder 

Address Redacted

Address Redacted

Address Redacted

Address Redacted




